
From: Butler, Matthew
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1605
Date: Thursday, July 7, 2022 7:57:19 AM

From: Cindy 
Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 10:33 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: I want you to know that I still object to the Lima Solar birch project. It is too large of a project for the area
that it is projected to be placed. Too many negative impacts to homeowners and the land.
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